
MOTION:  

The Mar Vista Community Council also strongly supports, 
and includes for official input to the Los Angeles Department 
of City Planning in the Palms-Mar Vista-Del Rey Community 
Plan Update, the following: 

1) An appropriate assessment of how the COVID-19 
pandemic, which is and will remain of unknown duration 
even with potential future vaccines and/or treatments, will 
impact current and future Mobility, Housing, 
Environmental, and Health/Safety needs and concerns; 
and  

2) A 6-12 month delay in the Community Plan Update 
process, until such aforementioned needs and concerns, 
can be appropriately and accurately addressed in the 
Community Plan Update.


